16 April 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello, seniors!  When we were in school on a normal basis, I never really joined in for the “senior countdown” because I never felt like I had enough time to get everything done that we needed to get done.  That said, this year with its “alternative learning packets” has changed that outlook!  I am definitely counting down this year – and it’s nothing personal against you students!

First on the agenda for this week is vocab – please complete vocabulary chapter #27 for this alternative learning packet.  You should complete this chapter and return the unit in your folder on Tuesday (4/21).

Going forward with our vocabulary as we go paperless in upcoming weeks, I will email you a PDF of the vocabulary chapter and a Word document to use as an answer sheet.  We worked really hard to find a good PDF converter that you could write on, but the answer sheet seemed to be the most user-friendly.  That process is what we will use to complete vocabulary for the year.

The second item on our agenda is our final letter for the book report project.  I’m moving this letter along a little faster than I would normally do, but I want you to be able to hand your books in before we quit exchanging packets and go paperless.  Over the course of this packet, write your final response letter—I always enjoy reading these closing letters to see your final reactions to your books.  Email your final letters to me and your partners by 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday (4/21).  Then, you can return your book report books on that day with your folders.  With that, take a moment and look through everything you have to see if you have any other books of mine (or the library’s for that matter! ).  Thank you for taking a moment to do that!

Here is a summary of what I need from you by Tuesday (4/21):
· Vocabulary #27 – Return in folder.
· Book Report 3.4 Response Letter – Return via email on 4/21.
· Book Report Book – Return with folder.

I’m sure you’re all wondering what has happened to our British literature – never fear!  We’ll continue with literature in our next packet!  As always, you can email me with any questions—I’m happy to help!  Take care all of you—I do miss having you here!
